
CITY AND COUNTY OF DENVER, COLORADO 
REGISTERED NEIGHBORHOOD ORGANIZATION 

POSITION STATEMENT

Following a vote of the Registered Neighborhood Organization, please complete this form and email to 
rezoning@denvergov.org.  You may save the form in *.pdf format if needed for future reference.  Questions 

may be directed to planning staff at rezoning@denvergov.org or by telephone at 720-865-2974.

Application Number

Location

Registered Neighborhood Organization Name

Registered Contact Name

Contact Address

Contact E-Mail Address

was held on

As required by DRMC § 12-96, a meeting of the above-referenced Registered Neighborhood Organization 

, with  members in attendance.

With a total of members voting,

voted to support (or to not oppose) the application;

voted to oppose the application; and

voted to abstain on the issue.

It is therefore resolved, with a total of  members voting in aggregate:

Comments:

Date Submitted

Rezoning Applications may be viewed and/or downloaded for review at: 
www.denvergov.org/Rezoning

The position of the above-referenced Registered Neighborhood Organization is that Denver City Council

Application # .
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